

September 28, 2007

Ed Movitz, Health and Safety Director The University of Mississippi 100 Health and Safety Building University, Mississippi 38677

Dear Mr. Movitz:

This acknowledges Mr. Scott Rone's response of September 25, 2007, to our Notice of Inspection Findings issued on September 4, 2007, concerning the activities authorized under Radioactive Material License No. MS-EBL-01.

My staff has evaluated your response and found that the corrective action appears to be satisfactory. We will examine the implementation of the corrective action during the next inspection.

If we can be of assistance to you, please contact us.

Sincerely,

B. J. Smith, Radioactive Materials Branch Director

Division of Radiological Health

pc: Dr. James Reidy, Chairman, RSC

Mr. W. Scott Rone, RSO